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Investigation work will be carried out at Burrill Lake on
the Princes Highway from Monday 23 February 2015

The NSW Government is funding $3 million to develop a design for the
replacement of Burrill Lake Bridge.

Roads and Maritime Services will carry out investigation work including works to determine the depth of rock
in the lake and soil characteristics.

Work will be carried out between 23 and 25 February 2015, between 7am and 6pm, weather permitting.

Changed traffic conditions
One lane of traffic may be closed while the work is carried out. Motorists will be able to pass through the
worksite under the guidance of traffic controllers.

Road users are asked to adhere to reduced speed limits and follow traffic signs. Motorists may experience
delays of up to 2 minutes due to these changed traffic conditions.

We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate the patience of residents and road
users.

Up to date information, including any date changes and detours will be displayed on electronic message
signs along the road.

For further information please contact Project Manager, Peter Townsend on 4221 2506 or
Peter.Townsend@rms.nsw.gov.au

For further enquiries: Project Manager, Peter Townsend
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For information on scheduled road work, visit www.livetraffic.com
or outside business hours call the Transport Management Centre on 132 701
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